
 

 

 

  
 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
I am aware that this is an anxious time for all our families and that 
for those families whose young people are due to be leaving this July, 
their Transition will be accompanied by unprecedented challenges 
and concerns. As you are already aware, I will continue to have 
personal contact with you about your young person’s transitions and 
will be working on the best way forward to support your young 
person with their own personal Transition plan and any associated 
issues. 
 
For those families with young people in FE who have started 
Transition planning, I want to reassure you that all Transition work is 
continuing as best as possible. I am continuing to liaise with Post 
School providers and any college applications for assessments etc are 
continuing. I also have maintained contact with Careers South West. 
I am continuing to liaise with the Preparing for Adulthood team and 
am working to ensure that transitions into the Adult team from 
Children’s Services are being addressed.  I am also in contact with 
individual Social Care assessors and other relevant professionals to 
provide any relevant information, (with your consent to share). 
 
I am also here to continue to support you with any other transition 
related concerns or to talk through any specific issues which you may 
have or want to discuss.  
You can contact me on:  

ekenshole@ellentinkham.devon.sch.uk 
 
 

FE TRANSITION SUPPORT 

Message for all current FE Families: 


